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Good Evening,

Unfortunately, due to COVID-19, we can no longer move forward with the NRHC 2020 conference in Albany.

However, we are happy to announce that we've reached a tentative agreement to hold next year's conference in Albany. Information about the potential 
refund or rollover of registration fees will be issued next week.

You may have already received an email from the Albany Hilton cancelling your room reservations. If you have not, we encourage you to reach out to 
them to do so.

We appreciate your patience during this difficult time. We wish you and your families a safe and healthy weekend.

The Executive Board  


